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November 18, 2022

Morning Lexia Lab

Willowbrook Elementary believes in providing the highest quality of education for every
student. We've identified your student as someone who may need additional time meeting
their Lexia goals and units while at school. Beginning November 28th, we will open a lab for
your child every morning from 7:25 am - 7:45 am. Upon arrival, your child will have the
opportunity to work on their current units of instruction at their level with one of our certified
staff members.

This opportunity is completely optional and your student's attendance in the morning lab is
not mandatory. Your student would need to report to the lab location if he/she intends on
participating upon arrival each morning. We understand that bus transportation and morning
breakfast will need to come first before attending to any additional Lexia Lab time.

If you have any questions regarding this process or about your child's progress, please contact
your child's teacher or myself.

Thank you,

Christina Hamilton
Christina Hamilton
Principal
(479) 418-7300
chamilton@bentonvillek12.org


